
Hong Wang 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/18/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO._1 2795-2025] 

From: Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2025 10:30 AM 
To: 'Bradley Teets' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Reject the FPL proposed settlement Docket #2025001 1 

Good Morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 2025001 1 and forwarding them to the Office 
of Consumer Assistance. 

Sincerely, 

ffiiong 'Wang 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io <advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 11:39 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Reject the FPL proposed settlement Docket #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or 
clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

I am a residential customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I oppose AARP's efforts to keep 
you from doing your work. Get the rate raise in place and upgrade our services. Stop the 
solar and other wastes of money while youa re at it. 

My family and I call on the Public Service Commission to APPROVE the rate increases 
agreed to by the parties 

Sincerely, 

Bradley Teets 
PO Box 510610 
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Punta Gorda FL, 33951-0610 
1968hemiroadrunner4u@gmail.com 

2 


